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Date: Thursday, March 8, 2018 10:33:51 AM

Re:   Docket U-180117  and PSE's request to install AMI

03-08-2018

Dear WUTC,

Please rescind PSE's request to install AMI smart meters,....There is worldwide
opposition to AMI, yet utilities are pushing to install them. 

A minimum of 3% of humans are electro-sensitive to the pulsed RF and EMI
produced by AMI "smart" meters.  The WUTC is obligated to protect the health, the
privacy, and the safety of consumers. 

There are many studies on both sides of this issue. The meter manufacturers provide
rosy scenarios for AMI. Independent scientific studies show the opposite to be true..
How can this be?
 
In terms of revenue enhancement AMI is a champion.. In terms of customer benefits
AMI provides little.. Meanwhile those who are electro-sensitive are marginalized and
made sicker. In terms of my constitutional right's, AMI violates my right to privacy, my
right to live without AMI induced house fires. 

And what about price gouging utilities intent on revenue ONLY and little regard for
customers..

If the WUTC allows PSE to install "smart meters", then the WUTC is acting in flagrant
dereliction of duty. 

The WUTC needs to reconsider AMI and protect all utility customers in Washington
State.

Sincerely,
John Frink.
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